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24th WEEK OF THE YEAR – 11th SEPTEMBER 2016 
Divine Office Week 4 

Day Place Time Intention 

Saturday  

10th Sept 

24th Sunday In Ordinary Time – Education Day - Vigil 

Mass  

Acle 17:00 Veronica Stacks 

Sunday  

11th Sept 

 

SP 09:00 People of the Parish 

SM 11:00 Doris Christie † 

Caister 17:00 Martha Sutton † 

Monday  

 

Feria 

SP 
SM 

09:30 
10:00 

Philip Gunn † 
Tom Mannall † 

Tuesday  

 

S John Chrysostom BD. Mem. 

SM 
 

SM 

11:30 
 

19:30 

Requiem Mass: Veronica 
Lukaseviciene 
Gil Y Do Amaral & Elio Amaral 

 Wednesday  

 

 

Exaltation Of The Holy Cross. Feast 

SM 

JPH 

10.00 

16:30 

Peter Eagle 

Staff of the hospital 

Thursday  

 

Our Lady of Sorrows. Mem. 

SM 

SP 

10:00 

12:00 

Kevin Baldwin † 

Erna Precious † 

Friday  

 

SS Cornelius Pp & Cyprian B MM. Mem. 

School 

SM 

SP 

10:00 

11:30 

17:30 

Holy Souls 

Requiem Mass: Doreen Mannall 

Malayalam Prayer 

Saturday  

 

Feria 

SP 

SP 

SM 

SM 

09:30 

10.00 

10:00 

10:30 

Margaret & Frank Cronin & family 

Adoration and Confessions 

Doreen Mannall † 

Confession 

Please remember in your prayers: all in the parish who are ill; Molly 

Able, Tony Adamson, Ann Askew, Sadie Baker, Jeanette Charalambous, Jane 
Christie, Stephen Christie, Angela Cooper, Martin Cordingley, Anthony D’Arcy, Elsa 
Delen, Simon Ellison, Jean Foreman, Muriel Gale, Joyce Hastings, Rosemarie 
Hawkins, Michael Howlings, Christine Iles, Kevin & Mollie Marsden, Eileen 
McCarney, Linda McGurk, Mary-Ann Moody-Cliffe, Glen Nudd, Joanne O’Gregory, 
Joe Paton, Dorothy Pearce, Beryl Pearson, Tom Ryan, Michael Ryan, Lilian 
Skinner, Marta Sofia and Jonathon Walsh. May the Lord reach out his healing hand 
towards them.  
Those whose anniversaries occur at this time; Doris Adams, Frances 

Aylott, Kathleen Bennett, Rose Brett, Lawrence Crump, Alan Dalgleish, William 
Davey, Edmund Gallagher, Elizabeth Hales, Mary Johnston,  Mary McCaffrey, 
Terence O’Brien, Erna Precious and Molly Snelling. May they rest in peace. 

JAMES BRUMMEL, KATHLEEN MILLER & VERONICA 
LUKASEVICIENE who died this week, may the Lord give them eternal rest 
and give comfort and consolation to their families. 

BRIAN GUEDES who was baptised last weekend, with the help of his 
family and friends may he grow strong in faith. 

Registered Charity No: 
278742 

 

Information 
 

Priest in Charge 
Fr Philip Shryane 

 
Assistant Priest 

Fr Anthony Nwankwo SMMM 
 

Parish Deacon 
Rev Peter Glanville 
Tel: 01493 701341 

Email: 
glanville_peter@hotmail.com  
 

Parish Office Hours 
 Wed & Thurs 8:00am-2:00pm 
Please don’t ring on Tuesdays! 

Schools 
St Mary & St Peter 

Primary School 
Tel: 01493 445117 

Notre Dame High School 
Norwich  Tel: 01603 611431 

 
Baptism 

2 months’ notice required 
 

Marriage 
6 months’ notice required 

 

Emergency Number 
If you need a priest in an 

emergency please contact 
01502 572453 

(OLSS, Lowestoft) 
 

The Cycle Of Prayer 

We are asked to pray for the 
following intentions:-Students 
& teachers; The spread of the 
Gospel; The Harvest; the 
fruits of Human Work & the 
reverent use of Creation; 
Justice & Peace in the World; 
All victims of war; Young 
People; Prisoners & families.  
 
Psalm Response: 
I will leave this place and go 
to my Father. 

mailto:rectorystmarys@gmail.com
http://www.stmarysgy.org.uk/


Parish Stewardship 
Giving is an act of the heart. You may give without 

loving, but you cannot love without giving 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Mary’s 

Gift Aid £168.00 

Planned Giving £68.50 

Standing Orders £240.00 

Loose £317.08 

TOTAL £793.58 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Peter’s 

Gift Aid £155.00 

Loose £197.43 

Standing Orders £155.00 

TOTAL   £507.43  

 

Restoration Funding stands at:  - £40,991.64 

Retiring Collection this weekend for Sons of Mary, 
Mother of Mercy, Fr Anthony’s Congregation. 

The retiring collection for the Catholic Education 
Service will now be taken on 24th/25th September 

Walsingham – Annual Pilgrimage for the Sanctity of 
Life: will be led by Bishop Alan Williams (Brentwood 
Diocese) on Sunday 18th September, commencing with 
the 12:00 Noon Pilgrim Mass in the Chapel of 
Reconciliation. All are warmly invited to unite in this day 
of prayer. For travel details call 01858 571242, email 
clangley47@gmail.com or visit 
www.prolifepilgrimage.org  

Learn more about the Catholic Church: we will soon 
begin a Journey in Faith course for those who wish to 
know a little more about the Church and may be thinking 
of becoming a Catholic. If you know anyone who has 
mentioned to you about becoming a Catholic, please 
invite them to come to these sessions and bring them 
along. This would also be suitable for adults who have 
not been baptised or who were baptised but did not have 
the chance to make their First Holy Communion. Also 
anyone who wants to deepen their own faith a little 
would be most welcome to join this group. 
The group will begin on Wednesday 5th October at St 
Mary’s Presbytery at 20.00. We will meet each week 
during school term times and each session will finish at 
21.15. if you wish to join us, you are most welcome.  

Flame: 10,000 Reasons the next National Youth 
Conference is now booking for 11th March 2017 at the 
Wembley Arena. This will be a great event for the 
Catholic young people of this country, check out their 
website at www.cymfed.org.uk/reasons. If you are 
interested to go, please check the Diocesan Youth 
Service website to link with others from our Diocese 
going to this event. 

Many thanks to: Ursula Cole at St Peter’s who has 
organised the cleaning of the Church brasses for many 
years and who has now had to relinquish the task. Well 
done and many thanks. Thanks also to those who taking 
over this work to keep the church looking so good. 

 

Forthcoming Diary Dates:  

1. SM Sunday School – today Sun 11th Sept 
2. SP Sunday School – today Sun 11th Sept 
3. SP SVP –  next meeting Wed 14th Sept 09:15 

in the committee room  
4. SM SVP –  next meeting Wed 14th Sept 10:00 

at St Ignatius, Caister 
5. SM PPC – next meeting Monday 12th Sept at 

19:30 
 
HCPT: This year the Trust is celebrating its Diamond 
Jubilee. Every Easter over 1,000 disabled and 
disadvantaged children and young people enjoy a life 
changing pilgrimage holiday in Lourdes. To mark this 
60th Anniversary in our Diocese, Bishop Alan is 
presiding at a Mass of thanksgiving on Saturday 17th 
September at 12 Noon at St Henry Morse Church, 
Shelfanger Road, Diss, Norfolk, IP22 4DX to which all 
are welcome, especially if you have ever been on a 
HCPT pilgrimage as a child or helper. Please bring 
some food for the shared lunch which will follow Mass. 
 

Home Mission Sunday: will be celebrated next 
Sunday 18th September and the theme is ‘Proclaim 
– the joy of love’. On this day we are encouraged to 
pray for the work of evangelisation in England and 
Wales, remembering in our prayers especially those 
whom we know our distant from the life of faith. 
Please support the second collection next weekend, 
which funds the bishops’ national work of 
evangelisation.  
 

Annual Macmillan Coffee Morning: in memory of 
‘Loved Ones’ is being held on Friday 30th September 
from 09:30 to 12 Noon at The Co-Operative Funeral 
Directors, 82c Church Lane, Gorleston, NR31 7BJ. 
This is an amazing charity that gives so much care 
and support within our local community. There will be 
a raffle, tombola, homemade cakes and refreshments 
to raise funds whilst remembering loved ones.  
 

Catholic? Going to University this Year? Make 
sure you look out for your Catholic Chaplaincy. Most 
of our Universities & Higher Education Institutions 
have a dedicated Catholic Chaplin based in the 
university or local parish. It is a place for you to 
explore your faith as a young adult, to meet other 
people with similar interests from a great range of 
backgrounds & to get involved in activities and social 
outreach. To find your local Chaplaincy visit the 
“CathChaps” website at www.cathchaps.co.uk or see 
posters for more information. 

Large print bulletin available at the back 
of Church 

 

A warm welcome to all our 
visitors this weekend. 
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